
School Newsletter Article 

6A (9) Ho Yan Ki, Angela 

 

Natural Newsletter                 2024 November issue 

Earthquake victims in Japan need help! 

On 24th September, a terrible earthquake happened in 

Japan and caused great damage. It injured people and 

destroyed buildings. The victims do not have bottled 

water, food and medicine. 

Volunteer Club holding a flag day 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a flag day to raise funds for The Salvation Army. 

It is a charity which help people in need. The flag day will take place on 9-10th 

November, 2024 (Sat.-Sun.) in Tung Chung. 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

Volunteer Club needs volunteers so that they can have more people to help. Volunteer 

Club would like the volunteers to make posters for the flag day, make cookies or 

cakes to sell and sell tickets. If every student helps in the event, Volunteer Club will 

have enough money to help them! 

 

Please sign up to be a volunteer. 

 

 


